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Have any questions or content suggestions?
Contact Amanda Salvage at asalvage@cidivision.ca.
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Please note the HCR is an Active live site numbers fluctuate in real time

Active Cases on Health Connect Registry

Indigenous Community Health Centre

The Port Alberni Primary Care Network is actively seeking
leased spaces that are easily renovated for the development

of a Community Health Centre

An RFP was created for locating leased space in Port Alberni.
We are actively searching for a suitable venue to establish the

Indigenous-led Community Health Centre, and finding the
right space has proven to be a challenge. 

If you are aware of any potential locations, we would greatly
appreciate your assistance. Our goal is to secure the space

early in the new year to begin renovations promptly.

Deadline for RFP submissions is January 31st 2025. Have a
potential lead please feel free to reach out to Evelyn Clark

250-703 6159 or eclark@cidivision.ca

RFP Process

MOA Corner
Family physicians can now use the Provincial Attachment System

(PAS) to transfer patients between physicians or clinics. This
feature is especially helpful for physicians retiring, leaving a clinic,

or needing to reassign patients to the correct panel.

What Physicians Need to Know:

The Panel Transfer tab is available on the PAS Home page and
the My Panel page.
To transfer a patient, the sending physician must use the
receiving physician's MSP Practitioner Number.
The receiving physician can accept or decline requests on a
patient-by-patient basis.
Multiple patients can be transferred at once, with options to
search by name or Personal Health Number (PHN) for
individual transfers, or transfer an entire panel at once.
Physicians can delegate the transfer process to non-clinical
staff by completing the endorsement process.

For more details, visit the PAS Learning Center or contact
healthbcsupport@phsa.ca 

Transferring patients using the PAS 

We are excited to announce the addition of a new PCN
Nurse in Practice to our team! They will be joining Dr.

D. Johnson's office and will begin on January 27th,
2025.

 Taelar Adair 

Nurse in Practice

Provincial Attachment Workshop
Survey

This survey aims to gather feedback from local clinics
regarding interest in an in-person workshop on the

PAS system. The session will cover system setup, key
steps, navigation tips, and offer an opportunity for
feedback. Participation is encouraged from all clinic

staff, as the survey is anonymous and intended solely
to assess community interest. Your input will help
shape the content and structure of the workshop.

Deadline to complete Survey is January 22nd 2025

https://forms.office.com/r/SmvkmmJhb0

